
From:  
Sent: 25 September 2019 17:41 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>; Business Licence 
<business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: FUDAM EALING ROAD 
 
Dear Business license team. 
I wish to register an objection to the granting of a liquor and late night entertainment license 
to Fudam 238a Ealing Road. 
 
As I am sure you are aware we already have three premises that sell alcoholic drinks in our 
immediate area as well as  the Panthers pub and the Balkan bar. 
There is a real problem with public drunkenness on our road, this includes public urination in 
broad daylight when our children are around, leery and threatening behaviour brought in by 
intoxication and a feeling that some hours it is best not to be out on the street or walk to 
Ealing Road.  
I very much hope that you will listen and support the  local residents supplications and 
decline Fudam,s request because we the residents will have to live with the results of yet 
another venue that may be looking for profit over social security. 
I look forward to hearing from you, 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 


